
	

As always, this half term is a very busy one. Below are some important dates that are 
important to Year 4: 

Ø Tuesday 13th November: ‘Zoo Lab’ in school working with Y3 and Y4. 
Ø Friday 16th November: Children in Need fancy dress (spots theme), £1 donation. 
Ø Saturday 24th November: Christmas market 10am-1pm (lunch hall). 
Ø Monday 10th December: KS2 nativity, 2pm (main hall). 
Ø Tuesday 11th December: KS2 nativity, 10am (main hall). 
Ø Thursday 13th December: Choir performing at Methodist Church, 11am-1pm. 
Ø Friday 14th December: Family Christmas enrichment from 1.30pm, refreshments in 

main hall. 
Ø Monday 17th December: Year 3/4 Christmas party, 1.30pm. 
Ø Tuesday 18th December: KS2 carol service at Methodist Church,1.30pm, parents 

welcome. 
Ø Thursday 20th December: Christmas dinner day (deadline Monday 3rd December). 
Ø Friday 21st December: Christmas jumper day for Save the Children, £1 donation. 
Ø Friday 21st December: BREAK UP FOR CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY. 

 
                         School will be closed to children on the following days: 

                           Monday 28th January (Trust Development day) 
                           Tuesday 23rd April                     Monday 22nd July    
                           Friday 24th May                         Tuesday 23rd July (PD Days) 

ROAD TRIP USA 
Last half term’s topic was a big success. The 

children produced some amazing homework, art 
work and writing… 

PREDATOR 
 

Our new science-based topic has begun this 
week and the topic homework grids are now 
glued in homework books. Here are some 
things the children will be learning about: 
Ø Carnivores, omnivores and herbivores 
Ø Food chains and food webs 
Ø Plant predators 
Ø Birds of prey 
Ø Fossils 
Ø Dinosaurs 

We will also be reading a class novel:  
The Christmasaurus by Tom Fletcher. 

Well done to the following children for achieving FIFTY home reads and earning themselves a new 
reading book: Heidi, Hannah, Maisie, Lewis, Tristyn and Joseph! 

The cut-off point to achieve fifty is Christmas so keep reading at home everybody! 


